
1

Gutschow, Taylor

From: Michael Feltovic <Michael.Feltovic@sarasotasheriff.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2023 2:48 PM
To: Gutschow, Taylor
Subject: Test Breath Test
Attachments: Administrative Breath Test 80-001344.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or 
responding to this email. 

   
Taylor, 
 
Per our conversation yesterday, I conducted an administrative breath test on 80-001344 to troubleshoot the 
instrument for its inability to accept a breath sample (as reported to me by a BTO).  After watching a video of 
the administered breath test by the BTO and conducting this administrative breath test, I determined the 
operator bent the breath tube at such an angle to the side of the instrument he was pinching off the breath 
tube not allowing air to pass through.  The breath tube is also now leaking and broken and in need of repair.  I 
will arrange drop off after we do our inspections some time next week.   Attached is the Form 38 with 
handwritten notes explaining the issue.  Thanks!   
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Michael Feltovic 
Law Enforcement Deputy 
Special Operations Bureau 
6010 Cattleridge Blvd. Sarasota, Florida 34232 
Phone Number: (941) 861-4076 
Michael.Feltovic@sarasotasheriff.org 
www.SarasotaSheriff.org 
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“Please Note: All mail to and from the Sarasota County Sheriff’s Office is subject to the Public 
Records Law of Florida.” 




